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BEFORE THE WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 
 

Docket Nos. UG-110723 

Puget Sound Energy, Inc.'s  
Tariff filing for Pipeline Integrity Program 

 
PUBLIC COUNSEL DATA REQUEST NO. 024 

 
 
PUBLIC COUNSEL DATA REQUEST NO. 024: 
 
Please provide an annual timeline of when various activities would occur each year if 
the Company’s proposal is accepted, such as stakeholder meetings, annual filings 
made, the review period for annual filings, the steps involved in the annual review, and 
determination by the Commission.   
 
 
Response: 
 
If Puget Sound Energy, Inc.'s (“PSE”) proposal is accepted, PSE will propose planned 
replacement jobs by mid-summer 2012.  These jobs would be sent to interested 
stakeholders by August 1, 2012.  In August, a meeting to review these jobs would be 
scheduled.  Subsequent to this meeting, PSE would file tariff sheets that would go into 
effect on November 1, 2012, based on the replacement plans.  The process for the 
following year will include a report on the past year activities and progress, as well as a 
true-up of costs, in addition to the next year's plan. 
 
 


